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STUDENTS LEAVING AT THE END OF 2015 

Please return the below slip if your child or children will not be returning to 

Armidale City Public School next year. This does not include Year 6 going to high 

school. 
 

———————————————————————————————————————————— 
 

This is to confirm that my child/ren ________________________ 

will not be returning to Armidale City Public School in Term 1, 2016. 

 

Our children will be attending _______________ school in 2016. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

________________________________ 

    (Parent/Guardian) 

 

——————————————————————————————————
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   ■ Address: 142-152 Faulkner St, Armidale NSW 2350 

   ■ Phone:  02 6772 3420       ■ Fax: 02 6771 2262  

   ■ Email:  armidalec-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au  ■ Website:  www.armidalec-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

   The Blue and White 
    Armidale City Public 

School 

   the heart of Armidale 

 Quality teaching since 1861 

  

2 December 2015 

SOME MORE PICS FROM BALLARAT AND CANBERRSOME MORE PICS FROM BALLARAT AND CANBERRA A   

EXCURSION EXCURSION   
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT—WEEK 9 
The countdown is most definitely on.  Summer is upon us, 

which brings with it swim school.  We ask that all children 

remember to bring their swimmers each and every day.  It 

is vital that everyone wears their broad brimmed hat at all 

times. 
 

The children at Armidale City Public School need to be 

congratulated for wearing their uniform consistently for 

the entire year.  It is always wonderful to look out over our 

school, at any point, and see so many children wearing their 

uniforms with pride.  It demonstrates the positive attitude 

we see at Armidale City Public School every day.  Well done! 
 

This week we will be having the Sports Assembly on 

Thursday at 10am.  Monday next week at 10am will be the 

Creative Arts Assembly and on Wednesday at 10am  will be 

the Principals Medallions Assembly and announcement of the 

School Councillors.  We hope to see you there. 
 

If you know of  any friends, neighbours and family members 

who are still considering enrolling their child at Armidale 

City Public School next year and have not informed the 

school, please remind them to do this ASAP.  
 

Currently the staff are finalising the individual student 

reports for Semester 2.  Reports are written based on the 

progress made in Semester 2 against the syllabus outcomes.  

Effort levels are overall grading information per Key 

Learning Areas.  Please keep in mind that the children have 

two years to achieve the outcomes in a stage.  
 

At this time of the year there are lots of out of routine 

activities that the children are participating in and we 

appreciate the support of parents and families making sure 

that the children have everything they require.  
Mrs Jodie Ridley 

Relieving Principal 

 

 

30.11-11.12.15 Year 3-6 Water Safety Program 

03.12.15  10am Special Assembly – Sports  

04.12.15  9.10am-11.40am K-2 Sports Day 

07.12.15  10am Special Assembly – Arts  

09.12.15  10am Special Assembly – Principal’s 

   Medallion  

11.12.15  Presentation Day Rehearsal 

14.12.15  11am Presentation Day at AHS 

15.12.15  5pm BBQ and Carols 

16.12.15  Last Day of 2015 for Students 

We invite the Parents and 

Carers to stay and be 

entertained after  

the K-2 Sports Day  

as the 3-6 Orchestra  

will be performing out on the 

basketball court.   

This will be followed by the 

Drumming Group. 

P&C NEWS 

Final P&C Meeting for 2015 tonight! We’ll be doing 

something different and having dinner from 7pm at 

1879 Bistro at the Railway Hotel.  Everyone is 

welcome to come along.  

 

 

Thank you again for supporting the Cupcake Stall. 

We made $650 which will help towards paying for 

the costs of Presentation Day. 

Thank you too for your responses to the BIG 

projects survey. A summary of the results will be 

discussed at the P&C Meeting tonight with decisions 

about projects to be made in the New Year. You can 

still complete the survey if you would like at 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/K8ZXMBD  

Unfortunately we have had to postpone the cookie 

dough fundraiser until next year.  

Year 6  DinnerYear 6  DinnerYear 6  Dinner   
   

Monday 14 December  2015Monday 14 December  2015Monday 14 December  2015   
   

6pm6pm6pm---9pm9pm9pm   
   

Armidale City Bowling ClubArmidale City Bowling ClubArmidale City Bowling Club   
   

$30$30$30   
   

Tickets available from Thursday from Tickets available from Thursday from Tickets available from Thursday from    
Mrs JonesMrs JonesMrs Jones   
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ACPS’S GOT 

TALENT 
 

We are holding the grand 

finale of the  

ACPS Talent Quest for any 

students in  

Stage 2 or Stage 3 on  

Thursday 10 December in 

Week 10 at  

9.10am-11.10am. 

 

Auditions to be held in Week 

9-10.   

Students can only be in one 

act and if chosen for the 

grand finale the same act will 

be presented. 

 

They can be in groups, 

however must be from the 

same class. 

 

Acts can include, musical 

talent, dance (no acrobatic 

skills), skits, comedy routine, 

poetry and impersonations. 

 

Acts must be visible from the 

stage in the hall: therefore 

magic acts are not 

encouraged. 

 

If you have any questions 

please ask  

Mrs Davidson or Mrs Jones. 


